
 

Participate in Sisterhood’s 
New Year’s Card 

 
Send High Holiday greetings to all our synagogue families by 
adding your name to Sisterhood’s beautifully illustrated New 

Year’s card.  Especially this year, it is the best way to say 
“Shanah Tovah” to our entire Congregation Beth Israel 

community. 
 

 
If you would like to pay by mail, fill out this form and return it, 

along with an $18 contribution (made out to CBI Sisterhood), 
to: Rita Geller, 124 Meadow Rd., Clark, NJ 07066 

 
Name: ______________________________________   

 
Phone #____________________________________ 

 
 

Please have my/our name(s) appear as follows: 
 

name:_______________________________________________________ 
(for example:  Sarah & Abraham Cohen….or…. Cohen Family….etc.) 

 
All forms must be received by 

Friday, July 23, 2021 


